
11. PUBLIC PASSENGER TRANSPORT IMAGE AND BRANDING

The Transport Policy Leader reported on the proposed image and branding review of the Christchurch
Public Passenger Transport System.

The Board decided:

1. To endorse the study.

2. That Shirley members, Ingrid Stonhill or Anne Carroll and Papanui members, Myra Barry or
Dennis Hills be the Board’s representatives in a combined community board consultative group.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


